A Lake Nona High School Legacy Brick Paver
was donated on your behalf with proceeds helping

our P184 to “Q{gise the Lion!’

This personalized paver will become part of the
permanent walkway surrounding our new

Lake Nona Lion Statue that will be built this
spring in front of the school by the flagpole.

9 Thanks for helping us Celebrate the past 10 years Q@
by Paving the Future! ‘.“‘
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